
ProFish International Inc.
Wally Pereyra, Owner and Chairman, ProFish International Inc. - Please find attached my letter in
full support of Cooke Aquaculture Pacific's request for a modification to its NPDES permit to
allow for the raising of sterile native steelhead trout in place of non-native Atlantic salmon at it
four facilities in Puget Sound at Hope Island, Fort Ward, Orchard Rocks and Clam Bay.
Sincerely,
Wally Pereyra
Owner and Chairman
ProFish International Inc.




